
AsiaRF Ltd 
 
 
 

Letter of Notice 
 
 
 
 
October 28, 2008 
 
 
 
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
AUTHORIZATION AND EVALUATION DIVISION 
7435 OAKLAND MILLS ROAD 
COLUMBIA, MD 21046 
 
         FCC ID: TKZAIB1105G 
 
 
 
We, here declared that a notice with comply with the FCC part 15.204(d)(2) will  
 
be placed on the outside packaging of the product as: 
 
 
The amplifier can be used only in a system which it has obtained authorization. 
 
 
 
 
 
BEST REGARDS, 
 
 
AsiaRF Ltd 
 
 

 
 
------------------------------- 
(Paul Lai) 
(Manager) 


